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April 23, 2018 
 
ELECTRONICALLY FILED 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
 

Re: Supplement to Oregon Tariff Advice No. 18-04 
Discontinuance of Schedule 77, ENERGY STAR® Homes Northwest 

 
Attention Filing Center: 
 

On April 9, 2018, Idaho Power Company filed tariff Advice No. 18-04 requesting to 
discontinue Schedule 77, ENERGY STAR® Homes Northwest (“Schedule 77”).  Per the 
request of Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff Member Paul Rossow, the Company 
is submitting this supplemental filing with a revised effective date for the discontinuance of 
Schedule 77.  The enclosed tariff Sheet No. 77-1 now reflects the new effective date of June 
20, 2018.   

 
If you have any questions regarding this supplemental filing, please contact 

Regulatory Analyst Paul Goralski at (208) 388-2608 or pgoralski@idahopower.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Lisa Nordstrom 
LDN:kkt 
Enclosure 

mailto:lnordstrom@idahopower.com


IDAHO POWER COMPANY SECOND REVISED SHEET NO. 77-1 
 CANCELS 
P.U.C. ORE. NO. E-27 FIRST REVISED SHEET NO. 77-1    

Issued by IDAHO POWER COMPANY OREGON 
By Timothy E. Tatum, Vice President, Regulatory Affairs Issued: April 9, 2018 
1221 West Idaho Street, Boise, Idaho Effective with Service 
 Rendered on and after: 
Advice No. 18-04 June 20, 2018 

 
SCHEDULE 77 

ENERGY STAR®  
HOMES NORTHWEST 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DISCONTINUED 
 
 


